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Housing New Zealand Corporation PO Box 2628, Wellington 6140

27 APR 2017

Beryl Beauchamp
fyi-request-5742-35d4e441@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Ms Beauchamp
Thank you for your email of 18 April 2017 requesting, under the Official Information Act 1982
(the Act), the following information:

“a copy of the Boston Consulting Group’s review of HNZC’s ongoing role and
structure.”

Housing New Zealand will soon be publishing a copy of this report on our website:
http://www.hnzc.co.nz/publications/

Therefore, | am refusing your request under section 18(d) of the Act: “that the information
requested is or will soon be publicly available.”

We will notify you when the report is published.

You have the right to make a complaint to the Ombudsman about my decision to refuse your
request.

Yours sincerely

el

Rachel Kelly
Manager Government Relations



